
Little Sunshines At The Old Fork Elementary  
December 2020 Newsletter 

This month our first half of our curriculum is 
X-Mas Around the World“, where the children 
will learn a little bit of different ways 
other countries celebrate the holidays. Our 
second half is “Winter Wonderland” where we 
will start to delve into the chilly season. 

Curriculum 

December 23rd will be an eventful day for everyone 
starting at 11:15am. We will have a very small Christ-
mas program for our parents. We ask that only one 
parent attend the small performance, We will trans-
form our front area for masked parents and the chil-
dren will perform in the hallway for everyone to see. 

Christmas Program and Santa 

Birthdays 

At 12:15 we will have lunch with Santa. 
 Food will be served at 12pm and Santa will arrive at 12:15pm...ssh it’s a surprise!!. 

Please bring in one wrapped gift under $10 with YOUR child’s name on it. Santa 
will give them this gift and then they take it home afterwards! Picture below is our 

Santa!  Santa will be wearing a mask and he will stand for photos with child (not 
on lap) and I will give gifts to children. He will go room to room while children are 
fini shing lunch to say hello and the children will stay in their rooms to get gifts.   

We will close after Santa and the families  
finish celebrating, which will be at 2pm. 

Nichoel Hill 12/3 
 

Finlay Gorman 12/10 
 

Brynna Knight 12/11 
 

Jack Green 12/15 
 

Hadley List 12/21  
 

Shantee Edwards 12/24 
 

Kristin Celano 12/28 

Closings 

December 24th 
through Janu-

ary 4th– 
Closed for  
X-mas and 

News Year’s 
Eve 

 

Happy 
Holidays 

from all of 
the Teachers 


